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Kim Davis

From: Terry Suminski <tdsuminski@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 11:42 AM
To: Planning Department
Subject: CUP 25-02

[You don't oŌen get email from tdsuminski@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at hƩps://us‐west‐
2.protecƟon.sophos.com?d=aka.ms&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9ha2EubXMvTGVhcm5BYm91dFNlbmRlcklkZW50aWZpY2F0aW9u&
p=m&i=NjVjMjc3MTgzY2IyZGM3ZmI4YjI2OTc4&t=Z1Zub0hhRkV3Sm1iSStvaTc0bnRmNzhMVDhjS0xFZFM1WkFFNG9QWX
JzOD0=&h=85f1c7058694419ĩa182ca460987def&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVbloW4IcAbVzglNmcYKO7cfYglhtd7pt
8hsQKyUWWT7sA ] 
 
I support the Riveras request for 205 PaƩerson Way.  However, I do not want to see extra vehicles parked on the road. It’s 
to narrow and crowded especially  with snow.  Thank you. Terry Suminski at 120 PaƩerson Way. 907‐738‐4709.  Thank 
you. 
Sent from my iPhone 
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